

06th June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Start of Term Update

Students have now been back for two days and have made a positive start to the final term of the year. I am writing to you earlier than normal this week to just update you on two really important items.

Rewards Trip

As always we are keen to reward students for positive attendance, behaviour and attitudes to learning. With that in mind I am pleased to be able to give details of this terms rewards trip.

In order to qualify, students will need to have attendance above 98% between now and the trip. They will also need to display positive behaviour and attitudes around the school.

Year 7 - 9

Students will be invited to Dorset Adventure Park for the day and will have the opportunity to take part in the following activities.

The Mud Trail - £20

The Water Park - £30

The Mud Trail and Water Park - £38

The cost will cover the transport to and from the park and the activities. Dorset Adventure Park - Corfe Castle - Dorset - England

Year 10

Due to Year 10 work experience during the last week of term we will run a sperate trip for Year 10 students. This will also minimise the loss of learning at such a critical time of their education.

Students in Year 10 will be invited to an afternoon at Mulligans Golf in Bournemouth. Students will play 18 holes of crazy golf and will have a buffet meal, inlcuding pizza, burgers and chips. The cost of the trip would be £10 and would incljude transport Our Adventure Venues | Mr Mulligan

Lateness

The rest of the letter will only impoact the small minority of students but I want to ensure that all parents are aware of a slight change in our lates policy.

There are a few students who choose to be repeatedly late for both school and lessons, without good reason. This causes disruption to learning. Previously students have had detnetions at lunchtime which have not been well attended.

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ





Going forwards a weekly report will be run, any student who is late on three or more occassions, without good reason, will complete an extended day with SLT, 3-5pm, on a Friday.

If you have any queries about anything in this letter or any other aspect of academy life, please do not hesitate to contact inclusion teams at the email addresses below.

Year 7, 8 and 9 InclusionKS3@oak-academy.co.uk

Year 10 and 11 InclusionKS4@oak-academy.co.uk

As always many thanks for your support.

Hayley Richley

Principal



E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

